
CONFUCIUS INSTITUTE 
Annual  Newsletter                                     January 2017        

 

On the 11th Confucius Institute Conference  Prof. 

Chris Rudd Provost and Pro-Vice-Chancellor 

UNNC, Prof. Shujie Yao Director of Nottingham 

Confucius Institute , Prof. Nicholas James Miles 

Pro-Vice-Chancellor UoN and Dr. Jinrong Meng 

Chinese Director of Nottingham Confucius  

Institute delivered speeches respectively. 

8 December 2016, more than 10 competitors 

from 5 different countries enjoyed themselves 

in this international singing contest hosted by 

Confucius Institute and Language Center.  
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HEADMASTER VISTING GROUP 

15 November 2016, 10 schools in 

Nottingham city built sistership with 10 

schools in Ningbo with the efforts of 

Nottingham Confucius  Institute  
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